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Principally Speaking 
 

Hello Glenayre families, 

 I hope you got the chance to stop by for a coffee and some TimBits 

this morning at our Parent Appreciation event. I believe music, 

coffee and treats make everything better, and it gave our staff a 

chance to say thank you for all that you do! 

The construction out front is slowly making its way west and should 

be heading up Garrow within the week. Please continue to use 

caution in the parking lot and drive slowly. The neighbourhood 

speed limit is 30 km/hr. 

Lastly, we are looking forward to our annual Spring Carnival next 

Friday, June 6th. I know our parent volunteers have been hard at 

working organizing the event and we will cross our fingers for some 

good weather! 

 Have a great weekend. 

Ms. A. Johnson, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

glenayrepac.wordpress.com 

 

Questions for the PAC? Please contact: 

 

                    General Inquiries:                                                     Treasurer Inquiries:  

              glenayrepac@gmail.com                    Hot Lunch:                                glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com                                                               

                                                                glenayrepaclunchmail.com 
 

             TODAY:     

         Freezie Friday!  

       Order Hot Lunch for Thursday June 5th  

    ~ Sushi and Hot Dogs  

 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 

Mon, June 2 – Staff Meeting 
 

Tues, June 3 – Grade 5 Sasamat Field Trip 
 

Wed, June 4 – Div 1 Firehall Visit 
 

Thurs, June 5 – Hot Lunch – Sushi/Hot dogs 
 

Fri, June 6 – Spring Carnival 
 

Mon, June 9 – Div 17 Watershed Field Trip 
 

Thurs, June 12 – Staff Appreciation Lunch 
 

Mon, June 16 – PAC Meeting AGM 
 

Tues, June 17 – Div 3 Graduation Celebration 
 

Wed, June 18 – Div 1,2,3,4 Playland 
 

Thurs, June 19 – Hot Lunch – A & W 
 

Fri, June 20 – Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 
 

Tues, June 24 – Sports Day 
 

Thurs, June 26 – Last Day of School  
   Early Dismissal 12:00 
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       Mark Your Calendar: Fantastic Event’s Coming Your Way!!  

 Spring Carnival ~ NEXT FRIDAY!!!!! (Friday June 6th) 

 Staff Appreciation Lunch ~ Thursday June 12th  

 Pajo’s 40th Anniversary ~ Saturday June 14th 

  

       SPRING CARNIVAL  
Carnival Pre-sale closes tonight, Friday May 30th.  Log on now to pre-buy your unlimited bounce 

bracelets, personal sized pizza hut pizzas, and single use tickets. Skip the long line ups and jump 
straight into the fun! 

Volunteers needed: We are still in need of volunteers for our event in order to run all planned 
activities safely.  As of today, our biggest needs are for 50/50 raffle sales, Bouncy Castles 
supervisors, Concession volunteers from 5:30 until close, ss well as on-call First Aid volunteers.   
 

ANY support will make a significant difference, and we can’t proceed with this event without the help of volunteers.  All 
positions can be found on https://www.lotsahelpinghands.com/c/630280/ under June 6th on the Calendar.  
 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW PLAYGROUND UPDATE 

Wow! Many thanks to all the families who had a yummy time supporting the Emilio Finatti Pizza fundraiser last 

week. We earned $331 to put towards the playground fund. A huge shout out to Emilio Finatti Port Moody for 
their much appreciated partnership.  

We are only $7,900  short of funding Phase 1. We are blown away by the community's support in fundraising an 
incredible $112,000 to date! Thank you to the Rigby Family and the Donnally Family for their recent contributions.  

If you would like to volunteer your time to reach out to corporations for sponsorship, please email the playground 
team and we can provide resources, letters, and contact ideas! More volunteers will help us reach more businesses 
with connections to our area who might be interested in supporting this important project. Email 
glenayreplayground@gmail.com to learn more!  

 

https://www.lotsahelpinghands.com/c/630280/


REMINDER:  

ALL of Glenayre 

 is a 30 km/h zone.      

 
 

STAY UP TO DATE  

There are many events and activities at Glenayre offered through the PAC. The best way to stay current 

with PAC information is to:  

1. Follow @glenayrepac on Instagram and Facebook,  

2. Subscribe to glenayrepac.wordpress.com to get updates straight to your inbox, and 

3. Read this weekly school newsletter. 

                               Connect with us today! 

 

Fundraisers to Support the PAC all year long! 

 

For more details, visit https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/ongoing-fundraisers/.  

Please share these great rebate programs with friends and family! 

1. PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE: Mention Glenayre Elementary at checkout and 5% of your purchase goes 

to the PAC. 

2. MABEL’S LABELS: Shop online and the PAC earns a rebate.  

3. RVN WELLNESS (St Johns St): Get a discount for yourself through the referral program. Enjoy family yoga 

and wellness while supporting a local business, and the PAC earns a rebate, too.  

 

 

Attachments: 
 
35.1 2025-2026 School Calendar 

35.2 More Sports 
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